
 

 

Thursday 12 June 2025 

 

Dear parents and carers 

Thank you to everyone who has downloaded the MCAS App and given the necessary 
consents and checked your information on the system.   We are getting there but some still 
need to be done. I will send out reminders directly to those who need to reply. 

Moving onto Angmering Issue 4 is now online. This week's edition covers Y6 transition day 
and our empowerment curriculum.  

I will send out reminders about induction day (2nd July) over the next few weeks. 

For those students who have been attending additional transition Tuesdays please note this 
will not take place on Tuesday 17th June as we have Y8 Consultation Evening. The next and 
final session will be on Tuesday 24th June. 

Reminder of our second enrichment evening next week on Thursday 19th June 5pm to 7pm. 
For parents, there is an opportunity to come earlier when collecting students- 6.30pm and 
join us for half an hour for a tea/coffee and meet other parents & staff while you wait to 
collect the students from their activities.  Not too late to book.  Please complete  the booking 
form.  

Don’t forget to let me know if your child has any allergies.  If your child needs an epi pen for 
emergency treatment please ensure you forward a copy of their care plan to me. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes 

Fiona 

Admissions Manager 

 

 

 

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/2025-Issue-4-v2.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdJa9iANmzNd9f6o0DkCXOww1atjBoTw7LpRKe_ZosDSMBWIw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdJa9iANmzNd9f6o0DkCXOww1atjBoTw7LpRKe_ZosDSMBWIw/viewform

